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 New brochure and award winning website bcepsolidwaste.com are revealed outlining disposal and 

recycling guidelines as well as new price changes.  Please check it out, we’d love to hear your feedback!!  In 

addition to this, we have started putting recycling tips and information in the local Suncook Valley Sun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 As the recycling market begins to decline, shipping our recycled 

products into the marketable waste stream has begun to heavily impact the District.  What was 

once revenue has now become an expense to dispose of.  We are doing our best to bend with 

the market and ship when the price is right.  As a result of this, it is imperative that we hold onto 

baled material longer than in previous years.  To help with this  we acquired two used storage 

trailers that afford  us the flexibility to store materials until the price is “right”! 

 The demand for landfill space in New Hampshire has increasingly put pressure on the dispos-

al facilities to lock down tonnages and prices from its customers.  After many years of independence and 

devastating rate increases for trash and demo disposal, the district has been given an opportunity to go 

under contract for the Municipal Solid Waste (trash) and Construction & Demolition disposal with Casella 

Waste Management with renewal options that could extend six years.  This contract will stabilize the rate 

increases assessed by the Landfill Management.    

 As you are aware  the “compost & brush” area has been discontinued at the facility.  The mounds  of un– 

processed yard waste will be part of a re-organization and approved management program by NHDES.  You 

will begin to see some changes in the early summer months.  Please give us a call to discuss alternative op-

tions. 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!! 

June 6th Tonia King celebrated 20 years of service with  the District!  

Tonia began sweeping the floors after school and has recently been 

promoted to Operations Supervisor.  If you see her before she sees 

you, please share your appreciation f or a job WELL DONE! 
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    EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2018 

PER VOTE OF THE DISTRICT COMMITTEE SCALE RATE 

FOR CONSTRUCTION DEBRIS AND UNSEPARATED 

WASTE WILL INCREASE TO 10 CENTS PER POUND  

Retirement  News!! 

On April 12th Keith Slater officially retired from the District Facility 

after 20 years of service.  Best of luck Keith.   

Ok, water bottle in Plastic , 

glass in Glass and food in  

Trash.  

The Pittsfield Beautification Com-

mittee in partnership with the Sun-

cook Valley Rotary are creating green 

space gardens at the facility.  If you 

would like to be a part of this volun-

teer community project please con-

tact Lisa at the Transfer Station.  A 

heartfelt thanks to both organizations 

for their time and generosity. 

http://maestrodecorazontalosh.blogspot.com/2011/05/imagenes-para-el-dia-mundial-del-medio.html

